
BEEBE CREEK 
Mendocino County  
 

Field Note 

June 27, 1962: 
This stream was logged approximately in 1956. The Hollow Tree Lumber 
Company just completed logging in the headwaters last year. There is 
severe logging damage. A surprising abundance of young steelhead, 
nevertheless, occurred throughout the stream. There were also few yearling 
steelhead 6" to 9" long, seen. Some log jams remain. The stream margins 
are open and the entire area is in the initial stage of recovery. Erosion 
is heavy. Bob Ray, forester, has been doing some burning for removal of 
jams. The drainage is controlled by Hollow Tree Lumber Company. WAE:cd  
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